
Submitter: Jeff Kleen 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: House Committee On Judiciary 

Measure, Appointment or Topic: HB3075 

I support House Bill 3075 because it will help make sure Measure 114 can go into 

effect smoothly and quickly. Oregonians came together to pass Measure 114, it has 

passed the courts, and now it's time for the Oregon legislature to ensure it goes into 

effect. Oregonians clearly want to ban the purchase of magazines that hold more 

than 10 rounds of ammunition and to require a permit for anybody purchasing a 

firearm. These are common sense solutions to the gun violence that plagues our 

communities. Thank you 


